
 

Broken Hill  
Town Square  

Redevelopment 
Help shape your town!

Pop-up community  
consultation

Broken Hill Town Square

Saturday 1 July 2023   
9 am to 1 pm

Broken Hill City Council has engaged urban designers 
Jensen PLUS to prepare concepts to redesign Broken Hill 
Town Square. 
 
The Broken Hill Town Square Redevelopment will help 
‘’reactivate’’ the CBD by making this important public 
space more functional, more accessible and more 
flexible for community events.  It will also form part of a 
‘’Welcome Walk’’ between the Railway Station and Sturt 
Park. 

We are seeking community feedback on these concepts 
and now is your chance to help shape your town.

The concepts are available on Council’s website, along 
with a link to an online survey between  30th June and 
17th July 2023. 

Meet the design team and representatives from Broken 
Hill City Council and Jensen PLUS will be at the Town 
Square and invite community members to visit to ensure 
they shape the future of this exciting project. 

Use the QR code to 
access Council’s  

website for more  
information  

and to access the 
survey.
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